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September 21, 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Youth Leaders, 
 
We are busy planning for EXALT! 2016, October 28-30.  The following information will help you 
promote EXALT! to your youth and make plans to attend.    

 
Our theme this year is Stand Out. We are excited to invite Jonathan Hatt from Lord’s Cove 
Church of Christ as our speaker this year.  
 
The conference is open for students in grades 9-12.  Enclosed you will find a poster, a group 
registration form and a medical release form.  Check our website for more information and/or 
to download registration forms: http://mccpei.com/exalt-youth-conference/.  Please 
remember the students pay your church and your church sends one cheque for the whole 
group to attend EXALT.  There will be three hours of free time Saturday afternoon that you 
and your youth may use to get together with other groups, schedule any necessary meetings 
or other activities.  Please make sure a sponsor is with your youth at all times.   
 
All students and leaders will be housed at Canoe Cove Christian Camp.  There will be some 
camp staff on site and breakfast will be provided each morning.  If you and your group will 
not be staying at the camp please indicate that on your group form.   
 
Registration is due October 17th,  but please don’t wait for the deadline, get your forms in as 
soon as possible.  We are awarding a pizza party to the group that has their completed group 
registration form, medical release forms and payment in first!  The winner will be announced 
Friday night at the conference.   
 
The doors will open at MCC Friday, October 28th at 6:30pm for registration.  Also, please 
remember to tell everyone to bring their sleeping bag and pillow if they are staying at the 
camp!  Money for the canteen is a good idea as well.  Again, please take note of the 
registration deadline of October 17th.  
 
We can’t wait to see all of you at MCC for EXALT!   
 
In Christ,   
                                                                                                               
 
  
  
Ben Foreman  
President  
bforeman@mccpei.com   
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